
The mission of Georgetown Middle School is to provide students with opportunities to become 
successful and responsible citizens in an ever changing society. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Red Ribbon Week  
Rachel Bourne and Jessica Burns 
 

Beginning October 23 and ending October 27, Georgetown 
Middle School will be taking part in Red Ribbon Week. Since 
its beginning in 1985, the Red Ribbon has touched the lives of 
millions of people around the world. In response to the 
murder of DEA Agent Enrique Camarena, angered parents 
and youth in communities across the country began wearing 
Red Ribbons as a symbol of their commitment to raise 
awareness of the killing and destruction caused by drugs in 
America. In 1988, NFP sponsored the first National Red 
Ribbon Celebration. Today, the Red Ribbon serves as a 
catalyst to mobilize communities to educate youth and 
encourage participation in drug prevention activities. 

 
DAY 1: MONDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2017 

RRW KICK-OFF DAY! 
WEAR RED TO KICK-OFF RED RIBBON WEEK 2017 

 
DAY 2: TUESDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2017 

TWINNING TUESDAY 
FIND A FRIEND AND DRESS ALIKE! 

 
DAY 3: WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2017 

UNITY DAY 
WEAR ORANGE  

 
DAY 4: THURSDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2017 

SAY BOO TO DRUGS! 
WEAR YOUR HALLOWEEN COSTUME 

 
DAY 5: FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2017 

TACKY DAY 
WEAR YOUR TACKIEST CLOTHES! 

 
 

Unity Day  
 Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
 
What are your true colors when it comes to bullying? If you 
care about keeping your school safe, make your color 
ORANGE on Unity Day. That’s the day everyone can come 
together—in schools, communities, and online—and send 
one large ORANGE message of support, hope, and unity. 
To show our support against bullying, GMS students, faculty, 
and staff are encouraged to wear ORANGE on Wednesday, 
October 25.  Everyone is also invited to participate in the 4 th 
Annual United Together Against Bullying Walk. The walk will 
start at East Bay Park beginning at 3:45 and conclude at the 
fountain on Front Street.  See guidance if you are interested 
in participating in the walk.   
 
 

Costumes  
Seth C. Hillman 

 
On October 26, 2017, students will be allowed to wear 
costumes as part of Red Ribbon Week. Students are not 
allowed to wear masks or face paint or dress as a clown. 
Participating students must pay 10 Bulldog Stamps to 
their homeroom teacher between October 23rd -25th. If 
you have any questions, please contact the school. 
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FRESH FOR ALL @ GMS 
A Free Farmer’s Market Style Produce Distribution 

Saturday, October 7, 2017 @ 10:00am 
 

Title I School 
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